
4  Thank God for Charlie Fletcher’s 
ministry as Dean of Global Mission 
since July 2011, and pray for his 
transition to parish ministry as  
Vicar at All Saints Clayton from 
January 2018.

4  Pray for those Marketplace 
Institute students who are returning 
to full-time paid employment in 2018, 
that their time of learning at college 
might shape their ongoing work.

4  Pray for the ongoing growth of our 
Ridley Certificate and Ridley Small 
Groups programs, that participants 
will be encouraged and built up in 
their faith as they study God’s Word  
in this format.

4  Pray for David Williams, the CMS 
Development and Training Director, 
who will lecture in global mission  
at Ridley from 2018.

4  Pray for Rhys’s research  
on Jonathan Edwards while on 
sabbatical, and for good networking 
opportunities with American 
colleagues.

4  Our new student leaders for 
Chapel in 2018 are Mike Phillips  
and Maddie Solomon – pray for 
the new Chapel team leaders and 
students to join teams.

4  Pray for students as they conclude 
their current placements in parishes 
and consider options for church 
placements in 2018.

4  Pray for our library technician 
Rachel as she works on cataloguing.

4  Pray for a good involvement of 
students in the Marketplace Institute 
Learning Community in 2018.

4  Pray for those students from the 
Anglican Institute being ordained in 
the coming months. 

4  Pray for Claire Livingstone as she 
takes up the role of Global Mission 
Coordinator from February 2018 
to facilitate Ridley’s extracurricular 
global mission programme.

4  Continue to pray for Anthea 
McCall’s health and her doctoral 
research as she concludes her  
study leave.

4  Pray for our librarians Ruth  
and Alison supporting Semester 3 
students and preparing for Semester 
1, 2018.

4  Pray for the planning and delivery 
of the public lectures, conferences 
and events held by Ridley during 
the building project in Semester 2, 
especially for affordable, accessible 
offsite locations. 

4  Give thanks to God for record 
student enrolments in Semester 3,  
and pray that these students will 
balance their studies well with other 
Summer activities. Pray for the 
Registry staff as they administer  
this semester whilst also preparing 
for 2018.



4  Please pray for a good cohort of 
students to join the Global Mission 
Learning Community in 2018.

4  Pray for all involved in planning  
for the refurbished library.

4  Pray for Katrine, Alison, Natalie, 
Katherine, Nadia and Jared; for rest 
and refreshment during the Christmas 
break, and for wisdom, graciousness 
and efficiency in administering all 
student and ACT matters.

4  Thank God for the growing culture 
of global mission at Ridley and the 
increased number of Ridley graduates 
serving in global mission.

4  At this time of year students 
organise themselves for 2018,  
so pray for new Missional Leadership 
recruits. We are planning our mission 
to Hobart for August 2018.

4  Pray for Ridley events in  
Semester 1, 2018 — that the planning 
goes smoothly, and participants will 
discover new ways to be nourished 
and equipped in their faith journey.

4  Pray for student Library Assistants 
Ricky and Jacob as they move on from 
Ridley, and for continuing assistants, 
Laura and Kaplan.

4  Pray that students new to Ridley  
in Semester 3, 2017/2018 and 
Semester 1 2018, will make good  
use of the library and its resources.

4  Give thanks to God for the 
dedicated Board of Ridley College. 
Pray that God will give them wisdom 
as they seek to govern the College.

4  Pray that College graduates will 
promote the gospel with their words 
and in every aspect of their lives.

4  Give thanks for the service  
of Bruce Harris, the departing  
Executive Officer. Pray for our  
new E.O. Roxan Fabiano, that  
she will settle into her role well.

4  Please pray that the 2018 RSC 
would be wise, discerning and 
sensitive as they seek to create 
community among the student  
body in 2018.

4  Pray for students doing ministry 
over the summer such as beach 
missions and National Training Event. 
Pray that they will have a fruitful time 
sharing the gospel and discipling 
others.


